
June 29, 2022 

 

Dear Parents & Students, 

This letter is to inform you that as of July 1st, 2022, my husband and I will be 
retiring from Airway Driving School. 

We want to thank you and let you know that we enjoyed our relationship through 
the years, often teaching generations of family members to drive. We appreciate 
the trust you put in us and our company, Airway Driving School. 

This was not an easy decision and truly is bitter-sweet. We will miss everyone, but 
it is time for us to withdraw and start a new chapter in our lives. 

After much consideration, we have chosen The Next Street to take over our 
business. They have many classroom options to choose from. Our instructors will 
join their team and will still be offering driving lessons out of our Downtown 
Shelton and Fairfield Prep Locations. The driving test program will continue to be 
offered at our Shelton location as well. 

The Next Street will not be able to support Airway customers until after the sale is 
complete on July 1st. After the sale is complete, our phone number and website 
will forward to The Next Street. Additional instructions will follow from The Next 
Street team shortly after this email. Please spend the time to read through them 
thoroughly. 

Again, thank you for your trust and keeping Airway going for the last 76 years. 
God Bless. 

Sincerely, 

Kathy & Dan Rodriguez 

 


